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An Important Announcement from the
​Superintendent of Schools

April 11, 2019

Dear Irvington School Community Members,

Over the past six years, the Irvington High School community has been
fortunate to have Principal David Cohen guiding our excellent school.
His partnership with faculty, staff, students and parents has continued to
enhance the entire high school program and experience. During this
time, Mr. Cohen’s leadership has had a significant impact on the
education and lives of many students in our community.

Mr. Cohen has informed me that he has been selected to lead another
high school on Long Island, effective July 1. Obviously, we are very
disappointed that Mr. Cohen will be moving on, but we thank him for
his dedication to Irvington High School, its students and our school
community.

The District will take the necessary next steps in the coming days to
initiate the process to identify the next IHS Principal. I am confident
that we will be successful in our search to identify a leader who brings
the skills, talent and compassion that is essential to partner with our
faculty and school community to continue the legacy of excellence that
is evident at IHS. The faculty and staff, along with Mr. Matt Samuelson,
our Assistant Principal, are prepared to ensure a smooth transition for
our students as we enter the 2019-20 school year.

Please join me in wishing Mr. Cohen the best of luck in his future
endeavors.

Sincerely,

Kristopher Harrison, Ed.D
Superintendent of Schools

6 Dows Lane
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